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VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

City of Rochester Hills

Atin: Jane Leslie

1000 Rochester Hills Dr.

Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309-3034

RE: Class C Liquor License Application

Ms. Leslie:

We represent Chipotle Mexican Grill of Colorado, LLC. On our client's behalf we
submit the City of Rochester Hills Class C Liquor License Application. Therefore, enclosed are
the following:

1. Six copies of the completed Application (included in the Application and attached
as Exhibits is the corporate information/limited liability company information
(Exhibit 1), the Menu (Exhibit 6), and the Training Policy (Exhibit 9);

2. Three copies of the Building/Construction Plans;

3. Six copies of the Site Plan;

4. Six copies of the Chipotle Mexican Grill, Inc.'s Financial Statement years ended
December 31, 2002 and 2001 (please note that Chipotle Mexican Grill, Inc. is the
sole member of Chipotle Mexican Grill of Colorado, LLC; McDonalds Ventures
owns 91.098% of the shares of Chipotle Mexican Grill, Inc. and McDonald's
Ventures, LLC is 100% owned by McDonald's Corporation);

5. Six copies of the Lease Agreement between DPG Rochester Hills, LLC as
landlord and Chipotle Mexican Grill, Inc. as tenant, an Assignment of said lease
by Chipotie Mexican Grill, Inc. to Chipotle Mexican Grill of Colorado, LLC;

6. Filing fee in the amount of $1000.00 (Chipotle Mexican Grill, Inc. check number
429690);

7. Photocopies of Certificates of Good Standing for Chipotle Mexican Grill of
Colorado, LLC (Michigan and Colorado) and Chipotle Mexican Grill, Inc.
(Michigan and Delaware) attached as Exhibit 10 to the Application.
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Pursuant to our discussions and your direction the fingerprint cards for Mr. Moran and
M. Ells are enclosed.

It is requested that your prompt attention be given to this matter. As set forth in the
Application, construction is anticipated to commence September 16, 2005 and should be
completed by December 9, 2005.

If you have any comments, questions or concerns relating to this Application or the
enclosures, or if any additional information is necessary, please do not hesitate to call.

Please advise as to when this matter will be scheduled to be discussed at any meetings or
hearings.
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Enclosures

CC:  Stefanie Bennett
Kim Oganesyan

Integrity = Excellence » Commitment



